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What’s happening at FPA?  

If you haven’t already, please download the Marvellous Me App as we will continue to 
use this to communicate with parents. Dear Parents/Carers, 

Firstly, I would like to thank you all for wearing masks on the school site as a precaution to keep everyone safe.  
Please remember that we are operating an appointment system for meetings/calls with staff members.  ‘Touch 
wood’, we’ve been really lucky that we haven’t had to close any ‘bubbles’.  During half-term please use our 
‘postbox’ e-mail address to notify us of any COVID test updates.  

On Wednesday 21st October we held our first Virtual Parents Evening via zoom which went well and most 
parents preferred it.  If you requested a telephone consultation, your child’s class teacher will be in touch to 
arrange a convenient date and time. 

On 4th & 5th November we are holding a Virtual Open Event for NEW prospective Nursery and Reception 
families (for September 2021 places). 

Please remember to continue to access our online resources such as Purple Mash, Times Tables Rock Stars, My 
Maths and resources from Oxford Owl (www.oxfordowl.co.uk). 

Have a great half-term break and we’ll see you on Tuesday 3rd November 2020. 

Miss S. Reynolds 
Acting Head of School 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

REMINDERS 

Communication:  If there is an issue/question, please ensure that you follow our communication policy 
and make an appointment to see/speak your child’s class teacher in the first instance.  
 
If you’re not satisfied, please ask to speak to the Year Leader, then a member of SLT. 
 
 

Dates for your diary 

23rd October – Break up for half-term 

2nd November – Training day (school closed) 

3rd November – Children return to school 

3rd November – Year 3 Hook 

4th & 5th November – Virtual Open Events offered for prospective Nursery and Reception 

parents (4pm & 5:30pm) 

6th November – Year 1 Hook 

10th November – Year 5 Hook 

13th November – Year 6 & Year 2 Hook 

16th November – Year 4 Hook  

18th December – Break up for the end of term @ 12 O’ Clock  

 

 

Mobile Phones 

Please remember that only 

children in Year 6 should be 

bringing a mobile phone into 

school. 

Please wear a mask and remember to keep your distance when you are on site. 

http://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/
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What have we been up to?  

Remember to follow us on 

Twitter! 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Fibbersley Stars from last week 

Well done to … 

RG Isla & Harry 2B Kielan & Kelsie 3L Rhys & Sienna 5S Zara & Harvey 

RH Courtney & Yahya 2I Brayden &Falon 4D Jeremy & Blake 5X Renae & Gabrielle 

R1A Ollie & Grayson 2S Lacey & Nadyah 4G Lilli-Mai & Caitlin 6H Layla & Lilly 

1B Isabella & Logan 3D Noah & Nyal 4S Ethan & Jayjay 6Z Tiana & Isobel 

1W Dexter & Rena 3H Casey & Amelia 5B Connor & Katelyn   

Remote learning and COVID-19 

If your child is sent home with COVID symptoms or you choose to keep them at home due to COVID symptoms – a generic Year group 

work pack is available for collection from the school office. 

If we are advised by public health to isolate a bubble/year group, we ask that you have the Marvellous App, Zoom, My Maths and 

access the Oak National Academy.   


